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Principal’s Message 

 

April has been moving along quickly. We have already reached Parent Teacher days where students are 

dismissed one hour early. The busses will leave the school one hour earlier with students getting home one 

hour early. Please be aware of this if you pick up your children from school. Thank-you to our PAC for 

organizing the tasty spaghetti lunch last week. The students seemed to really enjoy eating together, and 

several came back for second helpings. Our Grade 4/5 class participated in the floor hockey jamboree at Eliza 

Archie Memorial School. It was a encouraging day for everyone that participated. Several parent and 

caregivers have answered the call for more support with our recycling program. Thank-you to our PAC and 

volunteers who ensure that this valuable program continues and supports our school.  

 

Ty Lytton 
 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

Conferences begin today with the early school dismissal. Please contact your teacher if you would like to 

meet. If this week does not work for a meeting or phone call, an optional time can be arranged.   

  

 

CPAC News (Community and Parent Advisory Council) 

 

All parents and guardians of children attending Forest Grove Elementary are invited to participate in our 

local Community and Parent Advisory Council (CPAC).  The Forest Grove CPAC plays a significant role in 

making our school a better place.  This group of parent volunteers is involved in many aspects of school life 

at Forest Grove Elementary including involvement in our breakfast program, our hot lunch program, fund-

raising and supporting various curricular and extra-curricular activities.   

We are always looking for more help with the breakfast program and our recycling program. Please let the 

school know if you would be interested in helping with either of these. 

The next PAC meeting will be held at school on May 6th at 5:30 pm.  

 

X country run and Hot Lunch – May 16th  

On May 16th we will have all the south end schools visiting our school to compete. The running will start 

around 10:00 with the grade 2 students and will wrap up around 12:30 with the grade 7’s. There will be a 

concession serving tacos in a bag and hot dogs. Every Forest Grove student will receive a coupon for a hot 

lunch item. We are still looking for any parent volunteers to help on the day with concession and the race. 

River Champions presentation 

On May 21st we will be visited by the River Champions group from New Westminster. They have a river 

model table that can demonstrate a river system in real time. The presentation is designed for grades 2-7 and 

those classes will get a 70-minute presentation throughout the day. 

Jump Rope for Heart  

Our school will be doing the Jump Rope for Heart day again this year on May 30th. Please visit and get friends 

or family to visit https://jumpropeforheart.crowdchange.ca/44756 to support our school with this fundraising.  

Welcome to Kindergarten event – May 28th  

The W2K event will be held on May 28th starting at 12:30 this year. Packages will be going home to those 

families that have registered with the school. Anyone that has not registered is asked to contact the school 

and we can take care of that for you.  

 

  

 See reverse for events listing. 
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April Events 

 
• Apr. 24th    Parent Teacher Conferences (early dismissal) 

• Apr. 25th    Parent Teacher Conferences (early dismissal) 

• Apr. 26th   Pro D Day 

 

 

May Events 
 

 

• May 16th   X Country Run  

• May 20th   Victoria Day 

• May 21st   River Champions class presentations 

• May 22nd- 24th  Gr. 6/7 field trip 

• May 28th   Welcome to Kindergarten event 

• May 30th   Jump Rope for Heart 

 
 

 

QR code for Jump Rope for Heart 

 

 

 

  


